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Notice of No Award and Intent to Reissue RFP #LAF2024-02
(Municipal Housing Viability Study) 

June 27, 2024

After carefully reviewing the proposals, LAFCo has decided not to award a contract for this RFP 
at this time. LAFCO wishes to sincerely thank proposers for the time and effort in submitting a 
proposal in response to this RFP.  

LAFCo intends to issue a new RFP later this year, which will be posted here:
https://sfgov.org/lafco/rfp-municipal-housing-agency-study  
All bidders and interested parties will also be notified by email.  

Background 
In February 2024, LAFCo issued RFP #LAF2024-01 to conduct a study to determine the 
viability and recommended structure of a Municipal Housing agency pilot. LAFCo issued a 
Notice of No Award for LAF2024-01. In April 2024, LAFCo reissued the RFP (#LAF2024-02).

Inquiries 
Please direct all inquiries to: 

Jeremy Pollock 
Executive Officer 
San Francisco Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCo) 
jeremy.pollock@sfgov.org  
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mailto:jeremy.pollock@sfgov.org

